
 

 
 
 

 

16 November 2023 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer 

Food Donations 

As a school we are currently focussing on strategies to support the community. During the next 

month we will be launching the following initiatives to help selected children and families: 

• A Breakfast Club 

• Food Bank 

• Clothing Bank 

• Second-Hand Uniform Shop 

Next week (Monday 20 November – Friday 24 November) we will launch our Food Bank 

donation drive. As a school we will be collecting canned, dry and non-perishable goods which 

are in date. These will then be made available for selected families of children at the school.   

It would be fantastic if you could give what you can. Every single donation will help and we hope 

that together, our combined efforts will make a real difference, especially during this cost of 

living crisis. We have listed some suggestions below of items that you may like to donate: 

Canned vegetables 

Dried beans 

Fruit canned  

Canned soups 

Canned tuna  

Canned chicken 

Cartons of fruit juice 

Pasta 

Rice 

Cereals 

 

 

 

 



Donations can be dropped off each morning at the school reception from 8am until 8:20am (all 

of next week). We will communicate again when there are opportunities to collect the bags of 

food for anyone who would like to benefit from this provision. If you feel you would to be part of 

this community offer and receive products, please complete the form here: 

https://forms.office.com/e/9cBj3V5twA  

If you have any questions, please email general@thehambleschool.co.uk  

Yours faithfully 

      

 

 

Mrs J Morgan      Mrs S Valleley     

Deputy Headteacher     Deputy Headteacher 

 

If, at any time, you should require special arrangements to be made when visiting the school and/or in order to participate fully in 

supporting your child at school (e.g. an accessible venue for meetings, if you are a wheelchair user, assistance with translation 

of documents or enlarged copies of communications etc.), please do not hesitate to let us know. 

https://forms.office.com/e/9cBj3V5twA
mailto:general@thehambleschool.co.uk

